

April 20th, 2020

Re: Weekly Food Pantry

Dear Fellow Townspeople,

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 Pandemic, the Town of Salem has been approved by United Way as a weekly Food Pantry. Residents in need of food should email Meredith at meredith.eisenberg@salemct.gov or call 860-859-3873 ext. 100 to be placed on the distribution list.

This is for delivery only. A volunteer will deliver to your home weekly and place the bag of food items on your front step. There will be no contact with volunteers as social distancing is a must. We anticipate weekly delivery beginning the week of April 27, 2020.

Information required to be added to the distribution list include your name, address and number of family members. There are no income requirements or personal information required.

Respectfully,

Kevin Lyden First Selectman

Salem, Connecticut